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Please remember that Friday 27th November (This Friday) is an INSET 
day. School will be closed on the day for all pupils. 

The Wembrook Elf Christmas Hunt 
To ensure that world events will not stop our children having an                 
exciting time in December, we are very proud and excited to           
announce the launch of the Wembrook Elf Christmas Hunt. 
I have reliably been informed by an old man with a white beard, that 
14 of his elves were busy working in his workshop when one of the 
naughty elf's decided they should escape. 
They made their escape out of his workshop and hitched a ride from 
the North Pole, ending up in Attleborough. 
There are now 14 elves hiding on a circular route which includes     
Avenue Road,  Attleborough Green, Highfield Road and The Pingles 
tennis court park. The route is estimated to be just over one mile to 
walk. 

 
So the question is, can you find all 14 and record their letters to spell a special 
phrase? 
The instructions and map are just £5 a family with all the money going to Myton 
Hospice. The hospice is struggling due to Covid and does such a brilliant job that we 
wanted to help them. Since the sad death Of Mrs Holt, our school administration    
assistant, we have raised over £10,000. We hope to add another £1000 to the pot, 
with your support. 
The perfect activity for your lockdown exercise or this INSET day! 
Maps and instructions can be bought by sending an envelope in with your child’s 
name and £5 enclosed. Alternatively Mr Pearson or Miss Bayliss will be selling maps 
at the beginning and end of the school day at the front of the school. 
 
All elves can be seen from the public paths and although the route has 
been designed to be pedestrian friendly, please take care around the 
roads and traffic. 



 

Christmas Lunch 
All children are invited to have a traditional Christmas  
dinner in the last week of term. But of course everything 
this year will be different! 
On Wednesday 16th December the following years will 
have their Christmas Dinner 
Reception 
Year 2 
Year 4 
Year 6 
All other years will have a deli bag or bring sandwiches 
On Thursday 17th December it will be the turn of the 
other years: 
Year 1 
Year 3 
Year 5 
And again the other years will have a deli bag or bring sandwiches. Just for the day     
Reception will also have deli bags. 
 
The cost of the meal is £2.25.  
 
For pupils in Reception and Key Stage One please submit the Parent Mail form that 
will be sent shortly. All meals are free, no money is required. However the form still 
needs to be submitted. 
For pupils in Key Stage Two please ensure that the form is submitted along with 
payment. If your child is in Key Stage Two and entitled to a free meal, please submit the 
form and tick the appropriate box. 
Last day to order will be Friday 11th December  

Unfortunately any late requests will have to be  
declined. No meals can be ordered on the day. 

Bicycles 
Can I please remind all children and their parents that no child or 
adult should be cycling on school grounds. This also applies to 
scooters. 

As we continue to remain open through lockdown 
can you ensure that you are wearing a mask on the 
school site. Especially if you wish to speak to the 
class teacher or the office. 
Your support is greatly appreciated. 


